## **English Planning and Ideas**



Week Commencing: 06. 07. 20

## Year Group: I and 2

This week we have set out our activities differently because we would like to celebrate the end of the year with your children.

When children have completed this week's activities, we would love it if you could email them to us at <a href="mailto:oxcloseyear1@durhamlearning.net">oxcloseyear1@durhamlearning.net</a> OR <a href="mailto:oxcloseyear2@durhamlearning.net">oxcloseyear2@durhamlearning.net</a>

Staff will then put all the children's work together in a powerpoint and upload it onto the website for you to view with your child.

We hope that this is something the children will enjoy both taking part in and being able to see messages from some of their classmates who they haven't seen for many weeks now. **Don't forget to write your name on the bottom of any piece of work so that everyone knows it is yours.** 

### **Activity I**

#### **Memories**

We would like your child to draw a picture of one of their favourite memories of school from this year and write about it.

You might ask your child to think about some of the following:

- Trip to Shildon Railway Museum
- Christmas play Jesus' Christmas Party
- Learning about George Stephenson making and using our role play area.
- Changing materials / making hot chocolate etc.
- Drawing portraits
- Making a vehicle

# **Activity 2**

## Good luck messages

Now we would like you to write a good luck message to your classmates.

It would be lovely if you drew a picture of yourself and wrote a message under it. Eg: Good luck everyone in your next class. You will all be amazing. From \_\_\_\_\_\_

There are some worksheets to write on at the bottom of this sheet, or you can use your own resources and ideas.

#### **Additional activities**

These activities could be used to support learning throughout the rest of the week. These activities will not be included in the powerpoint but we would still love to see them if you would like to email them to us. We will pass any letters we receive on to your next teacher and print out any lovely posters and display them around school so don't forget to put your name on them.

- Make a poster to welcome our new Reception children to school. Include some nice pictures of your favourite parts of the school to show them what they can look forward to doing when they arrive.
- Write yourself some targets for next year what would you like to get better at?
- Write a letter to the teacher in your next year group. Tell them about yourself. What do you like to do? What are you good at? What do you need help with? What is your favourite subject and why? What are you looking forward to in your next year group?

Memories	Good Luck!